
From: marlo181@yahoo.com <marlo181@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Saturday, October 2, 2021 11:00 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: 2021 socket#DG 21-130 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Hello, 
 I’m writing to enquirer about the astronomical gas price increase!? 
 My last bill supply cost was only .39333 per therm and now liberty wants to make it .9256 per therm!? 
The paperwork was already sent out, but I was just made aware liberty hasn’t even been given to OK for 
this price point. Very underhanded business in my opinion! Especially because it was NOT at all 
presented by liberty as a pending price point but a definite price point! 
 
That’s a 30%increase, and for nothing it’s  OUTRAGEOUS!! 
Especially now when our economy is hurting. I know that is going to effect my household as wall as 
many others. 
 
I am currently looking into other options, as this needless increase will be to much for my household. 
 
Please consider NOT allowing this outrageous hike in price! 
 
Regards 
Marlo Pelchat 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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